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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
Hampshire Music Service Ukulele Club 

 
 
We are very excited to offer Ukulele Club to children in Years 3.4.5 & 6 which will be run by 
Hampshire Music Service. 
 
The club will start on Thursday 14th September from 3.15pm to 4.15pm and will run until Thursday 
7th December 2023. 
 
There are 20 spaces available and these will be offered on a first come first served basis.  
There will be a charge of £1.00 per session and payments can be made through Arbor. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip shown below to the school office as soon as 
possible.  
 
The club will be held in Year 5 Puffins classroom and children will leave through the school office 
when the club finishes at 4.15pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Dawkins 
Year 5 Teacher/Music Lead 
 

 
Hampshire Music Service Ukulele Club 

Thursday 14th September to 7th December 2023  
 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………….  Class:……………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Ukulele Club every Thursday   
 
I understand there will be a weekly charge of £1.00 to be in advance. 
 
My child will walk home alone after the club at 4.15pm. 
 
My child will be collected at the end of the club at 4.15pm.  
 
 
Parent Signature: ………………………………………           Date: ………………………… 
 


